
The HRD Unit, ICAR-NRC for Grapes, Pune organized an ‘Exposure Visit’ 

 

 

The HRD cell, ICAR-NRCG organized an exposure visit for technical officers from the farm 

section to the John Deere tractor R&D unit in Sanaswadi, Pune, on 06.08.2025. The purpose 

of the visit was to give the farm team direct experience with modern agricultural machinery 

and manufacturing processes. During the visit, participants gained valuable insights into the 

latest technologies, production methods, and quality standards in tractor manufacturing. The 

program included a factory tour and discussions with John Deere experts about recent 

advancements in farm machinery, particularly as they relate to viticulture. 

 

 


